
 

 

 

 

June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Macbeth Theatre Trip - Monday 14th October 2019 

 

I am pleased to inform you of details of a trip to see the Chichester Festival Theatre production of 

Macbeth on the evening of Monday 14th October 2019. Students in year 11 are invited as this is the 

Shakespeare text for one of their GCSE literature examinations. 

 

We will travel by coach to Chichester, leaving at 5.00pm in case of traffic (performance starts at 

7.00pm) and return after the performance, arriving back at school at approximately 11.30pm. It would 

be necessary for students to be collected or you must indicate that they have your permission to get 

home on their own.  Students should ensure that they have eaten beforehand and of course can bring 

money to buy snacks at the theatre.  

  

The cost of the trip including transport and theatre ticket is £19.20.  

 

Please fill in the slip attached and pay online using the school payment system.  We have a limited 

number of places.  Your child’s place will only be reserved once payment has been made 
however, if the trip is over-scribed there will be a ballot. 

 

The deadline for payment is Monday 15th July as the theatre cannot hold tickets for us over the 

summer without payment.  

 

Please see information about the performance here: 

 

https://www.cft.org.uk/whats-on/event/macbeth 

 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy 

can be found on our website at https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/. 

Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Stuart 

Curriculum Leader of English 
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To: finance office 

 

Year 11 Macbeth Theatre Trip - Monday 14th October 2019 

 

Name of student _______________________________________     Form __________ 

 

I would like my child to attend the theatre trip on Monday 14th October 2019. 

 

I have forwarded payment to Sackville School via the online payment system and understand that if 

the trip is over-subscribed there will be a ballot. 

 

I will collect my child from Sackville School upon their return/I give permission for my child to make 

their own way home (please delete as appropriate). 

 

We will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child for this trip.  If 

however, the contact details will be different for the duration of this trip, please fill in the details below: 

 

Emergency contact telephone number ________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact name (please print) _______________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name (please sign) ____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name (please print) ____________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

   

 


